
 

De La Salle School 

Headteacher: Mr P Norris L.LB (Hons), MA, NPQH 

 
 

 

Tuesday, 14th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: Welcome Mass - Thursday 23rd September at 6.00pm 

 

Next Thursday, 23rd September 2021, Fr Sabu and Fr David will be celebrating Mass at school to 

welcome students back for the academic year.  Mass will be celebrated in the Sports Hall. 

 

This is the perfect opportunity for families to meet each other and school staff in person.  There will 

be light refreshments in the canteen following Mass. 

 

This invitation is extended to all families of students.  At this Mass we will also be commissioning our 

newly appointed prefects, Head Boy and Head Girl. 

 

To book a place at this mass, please complete the very short Google Form here: 

 

https://forms.gle/aMb53pnennGuTahs9 

 

Places are allocated on a first come, first served basis so please do book early to avoid 

disappointment. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr P Norris 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.gle/aMb53pnennGuTahs9

